

30th November 2020 – 12:15pm

We have just heard the news that TT 2021 has been cancelled.

We know many of you have lots of questions (Hosts and Visitors alike), but we are going to have to ask you all to be patient.

We will be meeting and working with our partners at the Department for Enterprise and as per the FAQ document, we will aim to provide everyone with an official update within 14 days.

In the meantime, please refer to the FAQs published on the Official TT website which you can view here - https://www.iomttraces.com/news/other/tt-2021-cancellation-faqs

As ever, we can expect a variety of posts and comments on social media regarding Homestay. It is important to understand any such comments are the views of the individuals concerned and not official advice or guidance.

Please bear with us and we will publish the official advice just as soon as we can.

Thank you

MiQuando Homestay Team

Support@iomhomestay.com

+44 (0) 1624 640393





